
SB 941 will save lives. For proof, the House Rules Committee need only look back to 2013, when Brady 

background checks blocked 2,215 prohibited gun purchasers in Oregon from buying guns. That’s six 

attempted purchases by convicted felons, domestic abusers and other dangerous people blocked every 

day! 

 

But guns are still easily purchased over the Internet without a background check. That’s why this 

legislation is so important: it closes the Internet gun sale loophole and will ultimately save more lives! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Curtis Taylor 

Eugene, OR 

 


